Human Resources Committee
June 3, 2014

The Human Resources Committee met Tuesday, June 3, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. in
the Conference Room at City Hall. Present were Chairperson Roxanna Brush,
Committee Members Sheena Martin, Ken Gardner, and Mark Ahner. Also present was
Committee Recorder HR/Payroll Officer Billie Burkhalter.

1. Officer Confirmation
e Denise Bontrager
¢ Mike Willems

Chairperson Brush explained to the Committee that Police Chief Doug Colombik
was unable to attend the meeting, but he stated both Sgt. Mike Willems and Officer
Denise Bontrager have completed the academy and he would recommend both of them
be confirmed by the Committee.

* Committee Member Ahner moved to recommend to City Council to
confirm Sgt. Mike Willems and Officer Denise Bontrager. Motion seconded by
Committee Member Martin and motion passed unanimously.

2, Request of Citizens
-None.

3. Committee Member Comments
-None.

4, Adjournment

** Committee Member Ahner moved to adjourn the meeting. The motion
was seconded by Committee Member Martin and passed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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